Mammoth Rock Farm/Bill Chadwick Recommendation
Bill Chadwick, from Mammoth Rock Farm, did a fantastic job helping us restore our
property to a working family farm. Bill was very professional and through and I would
highly recommend the types of services he can perform for you. One of our major goals
over the years had been to restore the fields on our property that had not been farmed
since the 1970’s by my grandfather, my father and my uncles. Since then all the fields
had become overgrown with trees, vines, and other brush and trying to maintain them had
become almost impossible. I contacted Bill and he came out and we did a complete walkthrough of the property and he came up with a game plan on how best to clear the fields
and create better access for us into the remaining wooded area on our property. Bill gave
us an accurate estimate of what the job would cost and the time it would take to complete
the project. Throughout the project Bill would review where we were with the budget and
the timetable. Upon completion, Bill was able to clear the main field and plant it with
hay, as well as open up access for us to the other fields and surrounding woods. He was
able to keep to the budget and the timetable we had established, as well as provide us
with helpful tips as we move forward with our plans to restore our property back to the
working family farm it had once been. Bill also worked with us to develop a Forestry and
Agricultural Tax Abatement Plan for the property, which will help us acquire a local
property tax reduction. Overall I would give Bill the highest rating possible for the work,
effort, knowledge and experience he gave us during the time he spent working with us to
turn back the clock on our property to the 1970’s and make it the working family farm it
once was.
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